
Journalist For Justice 

5980 Pahrump Valley Blvd 

Pahrump, NV  89048 

nevadarepublicpma@gmail.com 

 

April 15, 2024 

 

Office of the Attorney General 

Grant Sawyer Building 

555 E. Washington Avenue, Suite 3900 

Las Vegas, NV 89101 

 

Dear Nevada State Attorney General, 

 

We as a group of Journalist who work with and in some cases are affiliated with FCC Licensed 

radio stations (KPFF 97.7 FM and KPFV 98.1 FM) and bring forth the following complaint. 

Attempts to obtain documents from the various County of NYE/Township of Pahrump offices 

has resulted in several of the following issues: 

Failure to promptly comply with requests 

Failure to respond whatsoever to requests 

Failure to provide complete records 

Failure to be truthful on the fact that documents exist 

Failure to provide dates or reasonable dates of when documents will be available 

Failure to take requests due to it not being in their requested format 

Failure to date stamp our copy when requests are submitted in person 

Acting as if they don’t understand what documents are being requested 

 

We ask that the Attorney General’s office remind and instruct the County of NYE/Township of 

Pahrump that they are required to comply with Nevada Revised Statute 239 in its entirety not 

portions they choose to comply with. They even go so far as to admit it openly. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=61Io3dHz9xw 

We intend to re-submit any failings that the County of NYE/Township of Pahrump has failed to 

comply with. If they then choose to fail in their duty to turn over those records in a timely 

manner and in compliance with the Laws, we will take further legal action.  

We are exposing many layers and levels of actions that have been taken by persons elected, 

working for and working with the County of NYE/Township of Pahrump. Any attempts to 

thwart our abilities to expose and redress our government will henceforth constitute not just a 

violation of Nevada Statutes but also State of Nevada and United States Constitutional rights 

under the 1st Amendment which does not just cover our ability to disclose information but also 

for the public to hear such information.  

Before we are required to bring additional legal actions in which we will most likely prevail it is 

imperative that the County of NYE/Township of Pahrump comply without any more attempts to 

interfere as it pertains to our obtaining the records which belong to the People.  



We Thank your office in advance for any and all assistance you can provide to ensure that the 

County of NYE/Township of Pahrump do indeed comply with NRS open records requirement 

and the 1st Amendment. 

Cordially, 

 

Anthony Greco 

Investigative Journalist 

 

 

 

Glenn Ledet 

Investigative Journalist 

 

 

 

Gary Bergman 

Investigative Journalist 

 

 

 

Richard Hamilton 

Investigative Journalist 

 

 

 

Gerald Butler 

Investigative Journalist 

 

 

cc: 

Governor State of Nevada 

County of NYE/Township of Pahrump Commissioners 

County of NYE District Attorney 

County of NYE Sheriff Department 

County of NYE Arnold Knightly Public Information Officer 

 


